
From: "Barrow, Roscoe (CDPH-OLS)" <Roscoe.Barrow@cdph.ca.gov>
Date: Tue, 11 Sep 2007 14:08:26 -0700
To: <dbmooney@dcn.org>
Conversation: Coalition for Safe West Nile Virus Control; Public Records Act Request
Subject: Coalition for Safe West Nile Virus Control; Public Records Act Request

Dear Mr. Mooney:

I have received your letter dated August 31, 2007, concerning the
above-referenced matter.  I am reviewing the assertions and authorities set
forth in your letter and expect to reply to you by close of business this
Monday, September 17, 2007, as to whether the California Department of
Public Health will permit disclosure of the report you have requested.  If
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you.

Roscoe L. Barrow II, Senior Staff Counsel
California Department of Public Health
Office of Legal Services
1501 Capitol Avenue, Suite 71.5001
MS 0506
P. O. Box 997377
Sacramento, CA 95899-7377
Email: Roscoe.Barrow@cdph.ca.gov <mailto:Roscoe.Barrow@cdph.ca.gov>
Telephone: (916) 440-7807
Fax: (916) 440-7708

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This communication with its contents is
confidential and may contain legally privileged information.  It is solely
for the use of the intended recipient(s).  Unauthorized interception,
review, use, duplication, distribution, or disclosure is prohibited and may
violate applicable laws, including the Electronic Communications Privacy
Act.  If you are not the intended recipient (or employee or agent
responsible to deliver this communication to the intended recipient), please
contact the sender and destroy all copies of the communication.  Any
inadvertent disclosure shall not waive any privilege that applies to this
communication.


